
Summary:  Breakroom Chairs for Precinct 3  

 

Precinct 3 current has the chairs pictured below; they need to replace 16 chairs at a total cost 
$1,399.96.  The chairs are not on the current standard furniture as approved by Commissioners’ 
Court on March 10, 2020, Order No. 7.O.3. 

Precinct 3 is requesting an exception to the standard furniture list, as these will match the current 
chairs and will cost less than the proposed standard chairs. 

 

 

 


